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July 25, 2018 

 

 

Tinaisha Adbur Razzaq 

452 Carroll Ave 

St Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal of Special Tax Assessment for Property at 452 Carroll Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Razzaq: 

 

You attend a Legislative Hearing on July 24th before the Deputy Legislative Hearing and at that 

time she recommended withholding her recommendation.  The file and photos were reviewed 

and the recommendation is to approve the assessment and spread the payments over 5 years. 

When the hearing officer reviewed the photos from when the order was written on March 23 to 

when the inspector inspected on March 30, the same items were still there. 

 

The assessment appeal will go to Public Hearing on September 12, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 

300 Council Chambers.  You may attend the hearing if you wish to contest to the 

recommendation. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
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